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Recent family photo  Mummy Timbit and Uncle Oreo, with 
Charcoal, Lion and Little Timmie  

(before the kittens went to their  forever homes.) 

2nd Photo: And Browny, who is still with us 
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Prayer Points 
1.  For new Christians, Macklyn, Moreen, and Jonam, and for all of the our 
students. 

 
 

2.  Health:The past few months have been very busy and I’ve just experienced my 
3rd round of Malaria since the last newsletter. Please hold us in prayer as the number 
of cases of Malaria in P.N.G.continues to rise. 

 

   
 

3.  On June 7, long time sister in Christ, and coworker, Ringbe Diring went home. 
She had been struggling with dementia for a few years. Please hold her family in 
prayer. 

 
 

 

4. Roommate Miring’s great nephew, Boaz, who lived with us for a short time a few 
years ago, has been hired to work in Abu Dhabi (U.A.E.). He left on August 1st and is 
getting settled. Please hold him in prayer, especially considering the present tensions 
in the Middle East. 

5.  The inaugural Morobe Provincial Ladies’ Camp in scheduled for October 24-27th. 
The M.B.C. congregation is hosting this camp at Zumangurun village, a couple of 
hours outside of Lae. We are currently about three quarters of the way to the financial 
target and have been enjoying a great variety of treats(cooked meals, creamed rice 
baskets, sandwiches, sausages, cookies, saksak,etc. etc.) during our Bring-and- 
Buys! 

6.  The 7thMorobe Provincial Youth Camp (2025) will also be hosted by M.B.C. 
Please pray for the planning and fund-raising for this as well. 

7.  Continued healing for brother Rick Niland in Toowoomba, Australia. 

8.  BrotherTaylor and wife Robyn – continued healing and open doors for further 
medical assistance for Taylor. 
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As always, your emails are appreciated but not expected.  I am slowly getting caught 
up again but very frequent blackouts (6+ hours/day) haven’t been helping.  You are 
often in my prayers and thoughts, and your interest in the work here is greatly 
appreciated. 

With love in HIM, 

Ruth 

 

 

 
    

Sponsors: 
Fenwick church of Christ, P.O. Box 416, Fenwick, ON L0S 1C0 Canada 
(cofcfenwick@gmail.com) 

   

Malaga church of Christ, P.O. Box 105. Ballajura, WA 6019  Australia 
(malaga@perthchurch.net) 
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